
Dear Colleagues, 

We hope you are well! This is e-mail is to: 

- Remind you that by March 15th you are welcome to nominate students for our 

Summer School on Psychological Humanities and Cognitive Science (PsyHuman 

July 6th – July 17th 2020). All details can be found on the webpage 

www.unitn.it/psyhuman 

- Inform you that unfortunately Summer School TRES 2020 has been postponed to 

Summer 2021 and replaced by a new Winter School on Survey Sampling Methods - 

SuSaM www.unitn.it/survey-sampling. Nominations for this Winter School and the 

Winter School on Gender Equality in Times of Populism and Sovereignism 

www.unitn.it/gender-equality must be submitted by September 15th. We will remind 

you during the Summer, so no hurry! 

- Let you know that there are other Summer Schools offered by UniTrento (organized 

by other offices). For example, the 4-day NAMEPES Summer School on North 

Africa Middle East Politics and EU Security (June 16th -19th 2020) is free of charge 

for all students since it is organized in collaboration with the European Commission 

within a Jean Monnet Project. No nomination is needed. All details, contacts and the 

online application can be found on the webpage www.unitn.it/namepes-summer-school  

Please find the complete list of UniTrento STP programs 

here:  https://international.unitn.it/incoming/summer-and-winter-schools 

Please don’t hesitate to write if you have any questions or need clarification. 

Sincerely,  

Jonathan and Chiara 
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